
	

	

 

 

 

The Kefar Needs an Illustrator ASAP 
 

My name is T’helah Ben-Dan, and I’m the founder and operator of The Kefar. 
I am hiring an illustrator for my next children’s book, which tells the story of Shifrah 
and Puah, two brave Israelite midwives who defied Pharaoh.  
 
I need 11 images in all: 

• 1 cover illustration 
• 9 full-page illustrations for the inside 
• 1 border illustration for the text pages 

 
The finished book size will be 8” x 10”, so your illustrations must be 8.125” x 10.25” or 
larger to account for bleed and trim; they must be quality, high resolution pictures 
with a minimum of 300 dpi; and they must be delivered to me in .jpg, .tif, or .png 
formats.   
 
The finished illustrations are for commercial use in a published book, and the 
illustrator will be credited on the cover for his or her work. Further compensation (i.e. 
royalties) may be provided. 
 
THE DEADLINE FOR FINAL ILLUSTRATIONS IS MARCH 18, 2017. Before applying, 
please be sure you will be able to complete the job on time. This includes time needed 
for sketches, drafts, revisions, etc. 
 
TO APPLY: Please send examples of your work (a link to an online portfolio is fine), a 
price quote, any terms or conditions you have, and your contact information to 
info@thekefar.com, with the subject line “Best Illustrator Ever.” The deadline for 
submissions is Feb 14, 2017.  
 
If you have any questions, send them to me at info@thekefar.com. Thanks for your 
interest and I hope to be working with one of you! 
 


